
Our Mission: To protect and improve the health and environment of all Kansans. 



Why Use KAPRS? 

 The purpose of KAPRS is to allow 

electronic  submission of permit 

applications 

 Currently, use of KAPRS is limited to oil 

and gas and related industries 

 Future plans include adding more  

applications, reporting forms, notices, 

etc. 



On-line Permit Development 

 2012 – Discussions with in-house IT staff 

 2013 – Grant application submittal and 

contract with outside vendor 

 2014– Development of system; forms; linking 

to ID / project numbering and permit 

database systems 

 



On-line Permit Development, Con’t. 

 19 external users have signed up 

 12 applications submitted as of October 

2014  

 Currently working on payment issues 

 BOA is planning a more extensive roll 

out in early 2015 

 



Bureau of Air Homepage 

 



KAPRS- DOE Homepage 

 



KAPRS- BOA Page 

 



Form Finder 

 



History 
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KAPRS- Notification Form 

 



Form Sections 

 



Permit Determination 

 



Stop and Read and Additional 

Information 

 



Activity- Fee Calculation 

 



Certify and Submit 

 



Fee Payment- fee required 

 



Submittal Confirmation 

 



Lessons Learned 

 Limit number of extensions (i.e. 

payment, databases, etc.) 

 Cross-Media Electronic Reporting 

Regulation (CROMERR) from beginning 

 More research on payment options, form 

types, log-in options 



Questions & Contact Info  

Marian Massoth 

Section Chief, Permitting 

KDHE BOA 

785-296-0616 

mmassoth@kdheks.gov 
 

Ashley Eichman 

KDHE BOA 

785-296-1713 

aeichman@kdheks.gov 

 
Will Stone 

KDHE BOA 

785-296-6427 

wstone@kdheks.gov 
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